
ECO SCHOOLS ECO TEAM 

WEDNESDAY 18TH MAY 2016 AT LUNCHTIME 

M I N U T E S 

 

This was a short meeting with the Eco Warriors to discuss the bins. 

 

The labels that the children put on their main bins saying “do not empty me” 

have been working really well.  Mrs Bowling and Mrs Dodd checked the bins 

outside and found that the recycling was going in the main bin and was being 

emptied daily.  We asked for suggestions and the Eco Warriors said to put on 

more signs and to let everybody know. 

We took the following actions: 

 We have made more signs for all the bins 

 We have given out clear plastic bags for use so that we can check what is 

going in the bins 

 We have given instructions to all users of the school about our recycling 

plans and asked them to follow them. 

 

 

We need to check the bins next week before half term. 


